
Stellv. Vorsitzender: Univ.-Prof. Dr. Jörg Striessnig (Innsbruck), Vorsitzender der Sektion Klinische Pharmakologie: Ao.Univ.-Prof. Dr. Bernd Jilma (Wien), weiteres 
Vorstandsmitglied: Univ.-Prof. Dr. Alexandra Koschak (Wien); Bankverbindung: P.S.K., BLZ 60000 (BIC: OPSKATWW), Kto.Nr. 920 551 59 (IBAN: AT076000000092055159) 

Ö s t e r r e i c h i s c h e  P h a r m a k o l o g i s c h e  G e s e l l s c h a f t  
A u s t r i a n  P h a r m a c o l o g i c a l  S o c i e t y       A P H A R     

ZVR-Zahl: 202359700 
Vorsitzender: Geschäftsführer: Kassier: 
Ao.Univ.-Prof. Dr. Thomas Griesbacher Ao.Univ.-Prof. Dr. Reiner Fischer-Colbrie Dr. Michael Pohl 
Inst. f. Exp. u. Klin. Pharmakologie Institut für Pharmakologie AstraZeneca Österreich GmbH 
Medizinische Universität Graz Medizinische Universität Innsbruck Schwarzenbergplatz 7 
Universitätsplatz 4 Peter-Mayr-Straße 1a A-1010 Wien 
A-8010 Graz A-6020 Innsbruck Tel.: +43 (1) 711 31 212 
Tel. +43 (316) 380-4310 Tel. +43 (512) 9003-71220 Fax: +43 (1) 711 31 276 
Fax +43 (316) 380-9645 Fax +43 (512) 9003-73200 michael.m.pohl@astrazeneca.com www.aphar.at 
thomas.griesbacher@medunigraz.at  fischer-colbrie@i-med.ac.at 

Graz, 02.07.2014 

ref: Joint APHAR/BPSMeeting, Graz 2015: Invitation as Guest Society 

Dear Professor Gojković-Bukarica, Dear Ljiljana! 

Following to my e-mail from a while ago, I would like to give you an update on the planning of the 
Joint Meeting of the Austrian and British Pharmacological Societies, Graz 2015. 

We have recently had a meeting of the joint organisers and have concluded that based on the very 
positive experiences from our last APHAR symposium in Graz in 2012, we would again like to 
officially invite the  

Serbian Pharmacological Society SFD 

to participate in our meeting. 

The meeting will be held in Graz, Austria, in September 2015. Members of your society and their 
students are cordially invited to actively participate. Members of your society will be able to register at 
the member rate (which is less than the full rate for non-members), and students (with confirmation 
by the respective pharmacology department) may participate at the student registration rate. 

In addition to the usual scientific program composed of oral communications and posters submitted 
by members of the organising and guest societies, we plan to organise one of the BPS Advanced 
Educational Workshops in Graz (the first time that such a workshop would be organised outside the 
UK). Although places in this workshop naturally will be limited, advanced students from all 
participating societies shall have the same chance to take part in this activity. 

On behalf of both APHAR and BPS I would be very happy if your society would accept our invitation. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me in case you need any further informations. 

Looking forward to your reply 
Yours sincerely 

 
Thomas Griesbacher 
President, APHAR 

 
Prof. Ljiljana Gojković-Bukarica 
President, Serbian Pharmacological Society 
 
bukarica@rcub.bg.ac.rs 

 

 


